September 12 HOA Meeting

Kylice Poppenfoose opened the meeting by introducing herself as the Inspector of
Elections. She explained a bit about the process. She then went onto announcing the
candidates that had been nominated thus [ar.

President Debbie Condon was nominated and accepted the nomination

Vice President Brandon Bucher was nominated but was not present to accept
Luann Gaisford was nominated at the meeting & accepted

Secretary PJ Leppo was nominated and accepted

Treasurer Peggy Lee has accepted the nomination to continue as treasurer

Between now and October 23rd early voting will be accepted with the actual voting
taking place at the annual meeting on October 24th. This meeting will be held at the
home of Carl & Laura Sowers (4401 Aspen). It is very important to have full
participation in this meeting. Please reserve the evening to attend. This was also posted
on our FFacebook page so be sure to check it out as well as returning vour ballots to
Kylice.

Peggy Lee mentioned that a number of residents were asking about solar power and metal
roofs. This has required us to adapt our covenants. These will be passed out and one
from each residence must sign receipt of the book.

We appreciate all who attended which reflects that you care about our neighborhood.

Again please try to attend and vote early if unable to attend on October 24th.



